MINUTES FOR SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING
Friday March 20th 2015
Present: Alfie, Lexie, Sehar, Olivier, Jack, Ralphie, Daisy B, Eshika, Daisy V, Mia, Mrs Clemmey, Amelie, Elliot D, Freddy Viveier, Ben, Elliot W, Jake, Zach, Toby, Zoe, Ms Staniszewska and Georgina.
_____________________________________________ 
	Mrs Clemmey introduced Ms Staniszewska. Ms Staniszewska is the Governor who has a special responsibility for being interested in the Council. She has come along to see what we do during one of our meetings.

Alfie hasn’t had a chance to ask Mrs Simon about whether the disco can be a fancy dress disco. We talked about whether we could go round the classes and tell everyone that they could dress up, but decided in the end that it was a bit too late as the disco is on next Tuesday. 
Toby and Olivier haven’t asked Mr Iles about getting some instruments for every class. They’ll try to do this before the next meeting.

Mia has put the posters up in the infant playground about playing kindly.

Amelie and Daisy will write a letter about the prices of drinks in the tuck shop before the next meeting.

We then continued our discussion about school uniform and whether or not we think we should have one. All the Councillors have talked to their classes to find out what everyone else thinks and reported back.

Jack, Eshika and Elliot both reported that all the children in their classes are against having a uniform. Mia, however only found 3 people who didn’t want one. Everyone that Alfie asked didn’t want one, most of Ben’s class agreed with this, as did the people in Amelie’s class. In Jake’s class it was about half and half.

Daisy then made the point that uniforms cost quite a lot of money and this was a point against them. Jack didn’t think that having a uniform would improve our school in any way at all. However, Mia thought that we would all look smarter and that would make more children want to come to our school. Elliot thought it would be a good thing because then all the children’s other clothes would stay in good condition for holidays and weekends. Joely has found the website address for buying sweatshirts, bags etc. with the school crest on them and Lexie thought that this was sufficient if people want to wear something like a uniform. Both Amelie and Alfie thought that the parents should be consulted.
We then took some votes:

Is the website sufficient?   17 Council members thought it was.    4 thought not.

Should we consult parents about what they think? 16 said yes. 5 thought not.
Are we as a Council in favour of a uniform? 17 said no.  4 are in favour.

We thought it was very interesting that although nearly all of the Council are against a uniform, the majority still thought that the parents should be asked what they think.
Alfie and Ben will go to Mr Wilde and tell him the result of our votes.

We decided that at the next meeting all the Councillors wold bring one suggestion from their suggestion boxes that they think should be discussed.
The next meeting will be on 17th April
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